
 

 

 

A Message from Daisy Wai, MPP 

May 13, 2020 

As Member of Provincial Parliament for Richmond Hill, I would like to extend warm 
greetings to all celebrating Falun Dafa Day, paying tribute to the anniversary of the 
introduction of Falun Dafa. 

On May 13th Ontarians will celebrate this spiritual practice that promotes the universal 
principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance. Many people from diverse 
nationalities and professions have taken up this practice, learning forgiveness and 
learning how to let go of anger. 

Thank you for promoting peace and harmony around the world, and right here in 
Ontario.  The practice of improving one’s self through movement and meditation is truly 
inspiring. 

As Member of Provincial Parliament for Richmond Hill and on behalf of Premier Doug 
Ford, I would like to wish all celebrating Falun Dafa Day, health and peace. 

Blessings, 

 

 
 
Daisy Wai 
Member of Provincial Parliament 
Richmond Hill 
 


